
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         July 31, 2008 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Representative Todd Porter, Chairman, has called a meeting of the PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Presentation by the Legislative Council staff of a memorandum regarding public safety answering 

points' revenues and expenditures, call volumes, and tower and antenna infrastructure; 
presentation by representatives of the Department of Emergency Services regarding information 
on the Division of State Radio's mapping capabilities and a report from the department's task force 
relating to the structure and capability of emergency services; presentation by a representative of 
the State Department of Health regarding department plans for implementing recommendations 
from the evaluations of the state's emergency medical services (EMS) system and state trauma 
system; presentation by representatives of the North Dakota EMS Association regarding any 
recommended statutory changes and funding needed to implement proposed changes to the 
state's EMS system; comments by interested persons regarding the committee's study of the 
delivery and funding of veterans' services; and committee discussion regarding all of its assigned 
study areas 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Representatives Todd Porter, Randy Boehning, Mike Brandenburg, Ron Carlisle, 

Edmund Gruchalla, Pam Gulleson, James Kerzman, Joe Kroeber, Bob Martinson, Vonnie Pietsch, 
Clara Sue Price, Don Vigesaa; Senators Joan Heckaman, Ralph L. Kilzer, Gary A. Lee, Elroy N. 
Lindaas, John M. Warner 

 
Staff Contacts:  Roxanne Woeste, Assistant Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 

Allen H. Knudson, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 
 
Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/JFB 




